Potential lost

IT is extremely disappointing that price-
less waterfront land on Kangaroo Bay has
been squandered and sold off to overseas
interests by our council and State Govern-
ment without regard for its intrinsic value.
The potential for sensitive redevelopment
to create an attractive inclusive open
space to be enjoyed by the community has
been Jost. It is staggering that Clarence
City Council failed to recognise this po-
tential and remains adamant that building
an over-size hotel and hospitality training
school-cum-apartment block right on our
city’s waterfront is visionary.
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